
 
Medical certificate applications 
Participants should use this infographic to determine which Act they should apply under 
when making an application for a medical certificate during the transition from the Civil 
Aviation Act 1990 to the Civil Aviation Act 2023 (CA Act 2023). 
 

 
Medical examination 

date before 5 April 2025 
 

  
Medical examination date  

on or after 5 April 2025 

   

 
Apply under the 1990 Act 

 

  
Apply under the CA Act 2023 

   

 
CAA will make a decision 

under the 1990 Act 
 

  
CAA will make a decision on 
or after 5 April 2025 under 

the CA Act 2023 
 

 

It's helpful to remember 

• The realigned Civil Aviation Rules are now available on the CAA website. 

• Continue to prepare and submit your application as you normally would. The only 
change may be the Act you are applying under. 

• If your license is issued under the 1990 Act, it will be treated as a license issued under 
the CA Act 2023 from 5 April 2025. 

• CAA is available to answer any questions you have. 

https://www.aviation.govt.nz/about-us/what-we-do/civil-aviation-act-2023-implementation/draft-rules/

